
School Council Visit to Abbeycliffe Care 

Home. 

Throughout the year the school council are 

going to make regular visits to Abbeycliffe 

care home. We made our first visit this 

week. We were warmly greeted by all the 

residents, went on a word hunt and served 

in the onsite shop. 

KS1 members of the council will be joining 

us on these trips later in the year. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

Good bye till next time! 


